
  

  

Memo from Collette Smith:  Vice President, Human 
Resources 
December 6, 2021 
  
To: All Staff & Physicians 
 
Re:  Mandatory Vaccine Policy 
  

Please see attached policy Eastern Health’s Mandatory Vaccine Policy which will come 

into effect on December 17th, 2021.  

Eastern Health is committed to maintaining safe workplaces for everyone. To ensure 

continued safety in our workplaces, as well as provide additional health protection 

Eastern Health has developed this policy outlining roles and responsibilities of all 

parties.  

All employees who wish to be considered for a medical or non-medical exemption must 

have advised their manager of the request by December 13th to avoid being placed 

on an unpaid leave of absence as of December 17th, 2021. 

Attached is a Frequently Asked Questions related to the policy. If there are any updates 

to the FAQ document, those updates will be circulated accordingly. 

Collette Smith 
Vice President, Clinical Services & Human Resources 

 

Report all potential communicable diseases to Occupational Health: 709-777-7777, line 3, line 2, or email 
occhealth@easternhealth.ca.  
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